
Here are two pictures taken from the Oregon Zoo’s brand new 

Eagle Canyon exhibit.  The pictures show the Forest Service's 

portion of the exhibit that is bringing in LIVE STREAMING 

VIDEO via a dedicated T-1 line of eagles and salmon from 

remote sites on National Forests in the Northwest.  To my 

knowledge, this is the first such exhibit in the world where 

live video is being shown of the same kinds of animals that 

are in captivity - essentially letting people know that they can 

see these same animals on National Forest Lands “right now,” 

and here is what they are doing “right now.”  There is also a 

touch-screen computer/monitor feature that allows the 

viewer to see pre-recorded footage of eagles and salmon.  

The Oregon Zoo gets 1.3 million visitors a year, and as many as 

60 school buses of children on a given day.  The focus of this whole effort is to market the 

NatureWatch Program nationally and offer a link to our national website.  I will be developing another 

“DIY” CD to show how you can get a project like this going in your area.  Due date is December, 2004.


